

March 2017 Newsletter



Founded 1899
President: Dennis Toogood



Teaching Groups, Development and

Junior Squad

Closed from Fri 24th March Re-opens Tuesday 18th April This is an extended period of closure for boiler repairs.

Junior Squad will instead train at Bath Leisure Centre on;

Tues 28th March Fri 31st March, Tues 4th April, Fri 7th April Tues 11th April

Friday evening 19:15 group are welcome at the Leisure Centre on Tues 18:30-19:00 during this closure.

Bath Leisure Centre

Senior Squad

No training Fri 14th April and Sun 16th April

Monkton School

Senior Squad
No training Sat 15th April

Bath University

Senior Squad

No training Mon 17th April



Did you know that whenever you buy anything online - from your weekly shop to your annual holiday - you could be collecting free donations for bath dolphin swimming club?

There are over 3,000 shops and sites on board ready to make a donation, including amazon, john lewis, aviva, thetrainline and sainsbury's – it doesn't cost you a penny extral

It's as easy as 1, 2, 3...

- 1. Head to https://www.Easyfundraising.Org.Uk/causes/bathdolphinsswimmingclub/ and join for free.
- 2. Every time you shop online, go to easyfundraising first to find the site you want and start shopping.
- 3. After you've checked out, that retailer will make a donation to your good cause for no extra cost whatsoever!

There are no catches or hidden charges and bath dolphins swimming club will be really grateful for your donations.

Thank you for your support.

Forthcoming Fixtures & Diary Dates

25th March – Cotswold Series Round 4 8th & 9th April - City of Wells Open Meet 21st April – Somerset County ASA President's Dinner 22nd April – Final of Cotswold Series





BATH

March 2017 Newsletter



Founded 1899 President: Dennis Toogood

Cleveland Pools Bath



A BIG THANK YOU...

To all our swimmers who took in the Sponsored Swim for the Cleveland Pool Trust on 7th Feb your brilliant efforts, raised an amazing £3,326.687.

DID YOU KNOW??

Everyone involved with Bath Dolphin, including our coaches, are volunteers. Please support them and consider getting involved. Help with updating computer records of swimmer times after galas would be greatly appreciated, let us know if you could spare some time. Thank you.

We are pleased to announce Marion Britton has agreed to act as Welfare Officer until we can fill the position on a permanent basis. Marion has considerable knowledge of swimming from Club to National level. Her contact details are marion_britton@yahoo.co.uk or 07975713254

IF YOU HAVE QUERIES OR IDEAS, LET US KNOW....

If you any **QUERIES** about Bath Dolphin please pop into the Club Room at the Leisure Centre on a Tuesday evening from 7pm until about 8.30pm. Or e-mail bathdolphininfo@gmail.com

If there's anything you think should be included on the **WEBSITE** contact Donna Moore (donna@themoores.co.uk).

If you have ideas or news for our **NEWSLETTER** in mid-April then please contact Nicki Gresham (nickgresham@btinternet.com)

Congratulations to Octavia Dunlop for passing ASA Level 1 teaching and Paul Moloney for passing ASA Level 1 coaching.

Congratulations to Frankie Samways and Sophie Jones for being selected for Somerset County ASA Pathways, for 11 year old swimmers.

MEMBERSHIP RENEWALS

The new membership year begins on 1st April, by which time all swimmers will have received details of which squad they are invited to swim with by e-mail, along with membership renewal forms and payment details. Please help us by responding quickly and asking if you have any questions.

Training with a Gold Medallist!

Junior squad had the wonderful opportunity to train with Stephanie Millward recently. She put them through their paces and shared many inspiring training tips with them! Huge thanks to Steph for an unforgettable session.

Inspiration corner...

